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        Friday 14th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have received information from St Paul’s Junior School that one of their pupils was 
approached by a stranger on the way to school, please see below: 
 

At around 8.30am this morning, a slim, grey haired man, wearing shorts and carrying 
a rucksack, approached one of our pupils in Arthur Road. Our pupil is absolutely fine 
but we have notified Thames Valley Police about the incident.  

  
All our class teachers have spoken to the children about keeping themselves safe and 
‘Stranger Danger’. 
 
Mrs Taylor (Headteacher of St Paul’s has been given this advice from the police: 
   
 If you are ever concerned about an unknown adult approaching a child, call 999. 

If we receive any further information I will pass it on to all our families. 

Keep safe. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Judy Wheeler 
Head Teacher 
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